
Copy of CCF’s Circular No B5-28412/73  dated 6-10-73 to all Conservators 

 

Sub:-  Enquiry by X-Branch request – regarding. 

 

It is laid down in the Government Circular Memorandum 

No.26964/F.5/65/Home dt. 18-7-65 communicated to the Sub-Offices in the CCF’s 

Endt. No.F.Dis.22609/65 dt. 4-8-65 that all Heads of Department and Collectors 

should submit petitions for enquiry by the X-Branch to the Government. It is also 

clearly stated that the Director of Vigilance Investigation should not take any action on 

petitions received by him direct even from the Heads of Departments. 

 2.  But it has been brought to my notice by the Director, vigilance divn, that 

contrary to the aforementioned instructions, one of the officers of this Department has 

forwarded a copy of a letter addressed to the CCF., to the Dy. Superintendent of Police, 

X-Branch, Ernakulam. This is very irregular because first of all it is incorrect to 

address either the Director of Vigilance Division or any officers under him direct and 

secondly it is in correct to forward a copy of a letter addressed to another officer and 

that too without a covering letter. 

 3.  Therefore, all officers of this Department are once again informed not to 

address the X-Branch authorities, or the Director of Vigilance Divn. Direct in future 

unless they call for any reports from the officers of the Forest Department. 

 

Endt. On G1-19875/73 dt. 20-1-/13-2-74. 

 

Copy to all Sub-Officers for information and strict attention. 

Copy to Sections and stock file for information. 

 

          For Conservator of Forests, Trichur 

 


